
Announcements 

Friday, March 4, 2022 

A Day 

Hello Warhawk fans.  Please note that your activity pass is good for home events 
except when it is a WIAA playoff which is what we are coming to with many 
sports. At all WIAA basketball playoff games, you will need to pay a ticket fee of 
$6 for the game. Please make sure to have cash with you when attending the 
playoff games!   
 
Attention humans who enjoy acting. Auditions for the Spring Play Trixie The Teen 
Detective are coming SOON! This is laugh-out-loud mystery has all the fun of  an 
episode of Scooby Doo mixed with clue-sluething nostalgia of a Nancy Drew novel. 
All are welcome to audition! Auditions are Monday, March 14  and Tuesday, 
March 15. Callbacks are Thursday, March 17. More information and audition 
monologues can be found on the Drama Department website. Contact Mrs. 
Markano or Mrs. Elmergreen for more information. 
 
Attention all boys and girls still interested in joining track this spring. You can still 
sign up by going to Arrowhead’s website under boys or girls track. If you 
have any questions on the upcoming season, contact Coach Herriot.  
 
Attention Students:  For those of you who attend classes at North Campus, please 
note that due to ACT testing on Tuesday, March 8th, you will not report to your 
regular classes. 
 
Please report instead to:   Periods 1-6 report to the South Library 
     Periods 7-10 report to the South Cafeteria 
 
Congratulations to the Fr/So Intramural Boys Basketball Team Presbyterian Blue 
Hoses captained by Matthew Ortin who had a perfect season taking first in that 
division.  A shout out to the Moreland State Eagles captained by Mateo Bova who 
came in second. 
 
Have a fabulous Friday! 


